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Lily Gay is an excellent representative for TK Stone. She is an All-A student and an avid
participant in a wide variety of extracurricular activities. She is in Beta, Student Council, Pep
Club, FBLA, Sources of Strength, Volleyball, and Basketball. She also participates in Cheer
at CKA.

Her involvement in all of these activities has taught her a lot about commitment and
responsibility. She has to work hard to manage her time and keep her grades up. She enjoys
being involved in a lot of activities at school and outside of school. She loves sports and
wants to try all that she can. Next up is track!

Lily is undecided on her future career, but she enjoys decorating, organizing and helping
others. She enjoys all of her teachers and friends at TK Stone and looks forward to going to
EHS for the variety of electives and interesting classes.

Lily’s role models are her parents because she admires their dedication and hard work in
their careers, which has led to a lot of success.

Lily is so much fun to have in class! She does everything that is asked of her and is just so
positive! Even when she is struggling with a concept, she will do her best - and not complain
- which is rare for many middle schoolers! She helped so much with the Sources of Strength
initiative and didn't even begin the year as part of the group. She helped me with various
tasks during yearbook class. She has been invaluable to have involved with our yearbook
this year! She is an all hands on deck student who helps when and where needed. Lily
definitely exemplifies #whatexcellencelookslike! - Mrs. T. Thomas

Lily is a great student and role model for her classmates. She completes assignments to the
best of her ability and is always looking for ways to improve herself and her group.- Mr. Price


